

Issue 2 November 2014 Volume 15

PRESIDENT'S

MESSAGE

Today as I review the activity sign-up

sheets, there a lot of vacant slots that

are going to be filled. We will be

calling and emailing members in the

near future to try and get these slots

filled. Please consider helping as we

are only as strong as our members take

us forward. Gerry Prinster asked me to

consider setting up a Membership Drive

Committee and we are going to do this.

If we are going to keep our club going

into the future, we need to be looking at

the membership and strive to build the

club membership. If you have any

ideas, we welcome them and also we

welcome anyone who will serve on the

committee. We need your help. As a

member you can sit back, come to

lunch, help on a few activities and

fellowship.

president, things change and now we

are asking members to help us have a

successful year. Please feel free to give

me any assistance, suggestions or

directions you believe that will make us

Thanks

club.

CLUB OFFICERS

President Jerry Reese

636 949-0100

President-Elect

Jeff Marion 636 443-4032

Vice President

Allyson Malek

314 249-6045

Secretary

Laura Whitehead

636 541-3442 Treasurer

David Borgmeyer

636 723-0275 Past-President

Mark Cook

636.72414737/

BOARDWEWBERS

(Two-year Term)

Roger Deppe

314/630-7442

Paul Hauser

636 946-8280

Larry Kraft 636 447-3093

(One-year Term)

Jean Kent

636 946-1331

Gerry Prinster

314/973-2928

Dale Westby 636/724+7693

HEASTHERWINGO.DUSTIRUCTI

Governor

Helen B. Niemira

CONTRICTORISS

miemira@sbcglobal.net

Secretary-Treasurer

Loretta Kelly Lorettakelly21@gmail.com

Lt. Governor, Zone 8

John Oberlohr

jono5539@yahoo.com

EDITOR Roger Deppe 314/630-7442 arogerd@sbcglobal.net

Asst Editor Jean Kent 636.946-1331

jeanietravel@charter.net

Mailing Address

Optimist Club - St. Charles P.O. Box 234



OPTIMIST OF THE YEAR

2013-2014



Congratulation to David Borgmeyer who was selected by the Club President, Mark Cook, as the Optimist of the Year. All concurred that David was an excellent Choice for the 2013-2014 club year.

PRESIDENT'S AWARD FOR 2014

Past President, Mark Cook, awarded the "President's Award" for 2014 to Dulcie Coulliard. He thanked her for her steadfast and dedicated service this past year.



LARRY KRAFT APPOINTED TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Since Laura Whitehead was elected to the Board in April and later was selected as the club secretary it was necessary to fill the vacancy on the Board. President, Jerry PROMISE YOURSELF Reese appointed Larry at the October Board meeting.

BIRTHDAYS

Joe Kloeppel 11/1 John White 11/14 John Sarantakis 11/20 Pat McDonnell 11/23 Ed Gettemeier 11/29

ANNIVERSARIES

Steve/Sarah Skodak 11/1

NOON MEETINGS

Tuesday 4 Tony Francis, Head Girls ษสรหย์เปล่น 🖰 6สตก !

Lindenwood University

Tuesday 11 TBA

Tuesday 18 TBA

Board Meeting @ 1:00 Tuesday 25 TBA

COMING EVENTS

December

Ring the Bells

Schnucks on

!st Capitol Dr:

Dec. 5th, 12th, 19th 4:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Christmas Party

Dec. 16th at Noon

* * *

TO TALK **HEALTH, HAPPINESS** AND PROSPERITY TO EVERY PERSON YOU **MEET**

BOARD OF DIRECTORS INSTALLED AT THE ANNUAL BANQUET

your

your

As

for

Jerry

BRINGING OUT THE BEST IN KIDS

better

enjoy

the

optimistic assistance.



SERVING THE MEMBERSHIP

Pictured from left to right: Past President, Mark Cook, President-elect, Dr. Jeff Marion, President, Jerry Reese, Vice President, Allyson Malek, Treasurer, David Borgmeyer, Laura Whitehead, Secretary, Board Members, Jean Kent, Roger Deppe.

Not pictured: Paul Hauser, Gerry Prinster, Dale Westby

FRIEND OF YOUTH

OPTIMIST CLUB WEBSITE: http://scoptimists.weebly.com/

November 4

Tuesday